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Holy Trinity Church 

Wrockwardine Wood Church of England Junior School 
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Telford 

Shropshire 

November 2022 

School  Trip: Exotic Zoo 56P 

Dear Parents, 

We are very pleased to inform you that we have arranged a trip for our children from class 5/6P to visit the Exotic Zoo as part of 
their geography unit on rainforests. 

The visit has been arranged for Friday 6th January 2023.  The coach will leave school at 9:40am and arrive back for normal home 
time at 3:20pm.  

Please could you either:  

• Provide your child with a packed lunch and non-fizzy drink from home, OR 

• Order a packed lunch form the school kitchen by indicating on ParentPay at the cost of £ 2.45. If your child is entitled to a free 
school meal, a packed lunch can be obtained from school (free of charge) but only if ordered by Friday 2nd December. Please 
note: a school packed lunch WILL NOT be prepared for your child unless ordered in advance on ParentPay. 

Children should wear their school uniform (including their school sweatshirt/cardigan), sensible school shoes and a waterproof coat. 
In order to run this visit we have to raise both the cost of transport, and participation in a practical workshop.   This works out at 

£11.50 per child.  Under the requirements of the Education Reform Act, 1988 we can only raise the cost of the visit by volun-

tary contributions.  However, the visit will only go ahead if the level of contributions is sufficient. We would be grateful if you could 

complete the consent and make payment on ParentPay by Friday 9th December at the latest - your child will be unable 

to take part in the trip without permission. I’m really looking forward to sharing this experience with your children and would like to 
thank you for your support.  

Yours sincerely, Mrs Platt 

Year 5/6 Teacher                                        


